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6/12/18  Recep - Yr 5 Flu immunisation 
7/12/18  Y6 Space Centre Trip 
7/12/18  Reception Nativity 9.15,  
  2.15 TICKET ONLY 
12/12/18  Y1,2,3 Christmas  
  Performance 9.15, 2.15  
  TICKET ONLY 
13/12/18  Christmas Dinner 
14/12/18  Christmas Jumper Day (£1) 
18/12/18  Nursery Nativity 9.15, 2.15 
20/12/18    Y4,5,6 Christmas performance 
  9.15 and 2.15 (TICKET ONLY) 
21/12/18  Term ends at 3.10pm 
 
Children start back on Tuesday 8th Jan 2019. 
(Monday 7th Jan 2019 is a Teacher Training 
Day) 

Attendance for the term currently stands 
at 96.8%. This is an excellent start! 
The classes with the highest attendance 
levels are:- 
 

1. 6TT  : 98.4% 
2. 3LB  : 98.1% 
3. 2VH  : 97.5% 
3.   5AM : 97.5% 
 
Remember to achieve an average level of 
attendance, your child needs to have no 
more than 9 days off in a school year.  
All classes are still in with a shot of   
winning the free attendance trip which is 
awarded to the class with the highest   
attendance for the term. Please note that 
children in the winning class must have 
an attendance level of at least 95% to 
take part. 

Christmas Events 
To help ensure that our Christmas events are 
safe and enjoyable for all, we ask that visitors 
stick to the following guidelines. 
 
Admission to Christmas performances is by 
ticket only. This is to ensure that numbers in the 
hall are safe and manageable.  Parents and carers 
are requested to keep the aisles free at all times 
and be aware of the following; 
 
 

 Please arrive on time. 
 Enter via the SMALL HALL. If you arrive 

late, you must go to the main entrance. 
 Do not stand up in front of other spectators. 
 Children off school due to illness, or children 

excluded from other schools are not permitted 
in the audience. 

 At the end of the performances, pupils will 
remain in school until the end of the school 
day (3.10 pm). 

 Please ensure mobile phones are switched to 
silent. 

 Toddlers must be seated at all times.  
 Please take toddlers / babies out if they        

become upset.  
 Parents and carers are reminded that any    

photos or videos are for personal use only. 
Please do not post videos / photos  of other 
children online. 

 Prams and pushchairs must be left in the small 
hall. 

 Disabled visitors are requested to contact the 
main office in advance of a performance to 
help ensure easier access to the hall. 

 
Please note that LED lights are in use for most 
performances. Lights may change during scene 
changes. 


